
Phillips Murrah announces new
Director for 2017

Director  John  M.
Bunting

Phillips Murrah is proud to announce Attorney John M. Bunting
has  been  selected  to  join  the  Firm’s  group  of  Directors,
bringing the total number to 35.

“I’m proud to be a part of the Phillips Murrah team, and I
hope to use this new position to continue helping our clients
succeed,” Bunting said.

His practice covers all facets of commercial litigation and
insurance  coverage  law,  and  his  experience  includes
representing clients in complex commercial disputes involving
allegations  of  breach  of  contract,  negligence,  fraud,  and
breach  of  fiduciary  duty;  representing  energy  producers,
disposal  well  operators,  and  oilfield  service  companies;
representing owners, general contractors, and subcontractors
in construction disputes; and helping business clients obtain
insurance coverage.

“John is an incredibly driven and accomplished attorney, and
the  Firm  is  pleased  to  have  named  him  a  Director  and
Shareholder,” said Thomas G. Wolfe, President and Managing
Partner. “Given the professionalism and dedication John brings
to our clients and the Firm, we know he will have a very
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bright future.”


